
Field Trips and Large Crowd Events – Cancellations for Belvedere Elementary School 

 

On March 11, 2020 Anne Arundel County Public Schools announced the immediate cancellation of all 

school-system related large-scale public events and all school field trips that are not part of the core 

mission of school system instruction.  In response to that announcement, the following activities are 

canceled for Belvedere Elementary School: 

• March 19th  Science Fair Night 

• March 19th PreK Math Night  

• March 27th Butterfly Ball   

• April 1st  Book Fair Family Night 

• April 15th  BMI Field trip Grade 3 

• April 21st /22nd CBEC Field trip Grade 2 

• May 1st   Electronics Museum Field Trip Grade 5 

• May 6th  Annapolis Symphony Orchestra Grade 2 

• May 12th  Terrapin Release Field Trip 

• May 12th  Annapolis Walking Tour Grade 4 

• May 14th Evening Band and Strings Concert  

• May 26th  Evening Chorus Concert  

• May 27th  Greg Tang Math Night  

• June 4th  Mt. Vernon Field Trip Grade 5 

• June 6th  Field Day  

• Monthly PTA Meetings 


